Official reply: 13 September 2017
NATIONAL ASSEMBLY
FOR WRITTEN REPLY
Date of publication on internal question paper: 14 August 2017
Internal question paper no: 26

2274.	Ms L L van der Merwe (IFP) to ask the Minister of Social Development:
[bookmark: _GoBack]With regard to the contract signed by the SA Post Office (SAPO) and the SA Social Security Agency (SASSA), (a) what is the monetary value of the contract, (b) what is the period of the contract and (c) was it the assessment of her department that SASSA and SAPO will be able to comply with the Constitutional Court deadline with regard to the timeframes to be adhered to in order to pay the grants on behalf of the State?	 NW2507E										

Reply:

(a)   There is no contract between SAPO and SASSA.
(b)   Not applicable.
(c)   Not applicable.
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